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			2021 International Congress of Byzantine Studies
As the result of the ongoing and uncertain future impact of covid-19, together with other concerns associated with issues of heritage management, the International Bureau has decided, after careful discussion with all colleagues involved with the organization of the 2021 International Congress of Byzantine Studies in Istanbul, that the Congress should be postponed until 2022, and that it will no longer be held in Istanbul.  A new venue will be announced as soon as it can be confirmed, probably in September 2020.  The International Bureau is currently consulting with all National Committees.  For further questions please refer to your own National Committee for information.
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